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Dear Mayor Sadiq Khan,

I, Jeferson Branco, Brazilian citizen and architecture student currently on my last semester of college, am sending you this message about a subject | think we both care
about: Gender-neutral public toilets. | just saw on the news your concern about the importance of expanding the numbers of it in London, and there is some contribution
of mine that may be interesting for your plans.

Sooner this year | was participating on a national architecture contest about toilets design and it ended up very well. | won on my category which was "public toilets for the
underground" where my proposal was a Gender-neutral public toilet, and further of that, | also won the general prize of the night. On my view, this was way more a victory
for my nation then just for me. Brazil is unfortunetly the country that kills the most trans-people per year.

But the most interesting part of the project is that it was inspired by the great British designer: Henry Charles Beck. Beck on his days, revolutionized the way of how people
uses the underground until nowadays with his diagram. Before that, it was hard for a lot of people to understand the way the underground works and with his proposed
diagram, he had made possible for everyone to utilize it. What on my view, is just the same of what we are trying to do with the toilets today. Simplifying the use of it and
making a way of how everybody can use it safely, comfortably and free of any prejudice.

Below you will find a link to my online portfolio where you can take a look at the project if it's of your interest.

https://www.behance.net/gallery/59910967/1-Colocado-Concurso-Deca-BANHEIRO(A)

Thank you for your prompt attention.

Best regards,

Jeferson Branco

Please feel free to attach supporting information with your enquiry
Further supporting information

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.london.gov.uk/node/15165/submission/252151
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